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Alexus Austin

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, September 01, 2015 12:14 PM
To: 'rlmcgee@southernco.com'
Subject: Notification of Unaccepted Filing - (Email ID = 5674)

Your questions and comments are very important to us.  For future reference, please direct FERC 
documents to clerk@psc.state.fl.us or, you may submit them by U.S. Mail to: 
 
Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL  32399-0850 
 
As a convenience, we have forwarded your document to the appropriate individual(s). 
 
Please call our office at 850-413-6770 if you have any questions. 
 
 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
850-413-6770 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are public records 
available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
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